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Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Company 

ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 
President 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

cc w/encl: 
D. Mineck, Chief 
Ei neer 
tral Files 
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o0 UNITED STATES 
A 
0 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION o 

REGION III 
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD 

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 

December 19, 1980 

5o331 

Gentlemen: 

The enclosed IE Bulletin No. 80-25, is forwarded for action. A written 
response is required.  

In order to assist the NRC in evaluating the value/impact of each bulletin 
on licensees, it would be helpful if you would provide an estimate of the 
manpower expended in conduct of the review and preparation of the report(s) 
required by the bulletin. Please estimate separately the manpower 
associated with corrective actions necessary following identification of 
problems through the bulletin.  

If you desire additional information regarding this matter, please contact 
this office.  

Sincerely, 

,/James G. KeppleY 
Director 

Enclosure: IE Bulletin No. 80-25


